
 
  

10th February, 2023 

To, 

The BSE Limited 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001 

 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

7, Lyons Range, 

Kolkata-700 001 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting with Financial Results 

 

This is to inform you that, the Board Meeting of the company at its meeting held today, inter 

alia, considered and approved the Unaudited Financial Results for the Quarter and Nine Months  

ended 31st December, 2022. 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 33(3) of the SEBI Listing Regulations 2015 (LODR), we are enclosing 

herewith Unaudited Financial Results for the Quarter and Nine Months  ended 31st December, 

2022 along with limited review report of the Auditor. 

 

The Board Meeting is concluded at 12:30 P.M. 

      

This is for your information and records. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

For Shree Hanuman Sugar & Industries Limited 

 

 

Leonard Carvey 

Whole Time Director 

 

 

 

 

 

Encl: As above 








